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“The comfort comes soon after a well - received trial.” 

Passionfruit condensed milk 
tarts 
250g pkt butternut snap biscuits 
395g can sweetened condensed 
milk 
60ml (1/4 cup) passionfruit pulp, 
plus extra, to serve 
80ml (1/3 cup) fresh lemon juice 
 

Preheat oven to 180C/160C fan 
forced. Place 1 biscuit into each 
hole of a 12-hole patty pan. Bake 
for 3 minutes, then carefully 
press the softened biscuits into 
the holes to create a shell.  Set 
aside, in the pan to cool and 
transfer to a serving plate. 
Repeat with all.  
 

Whisk the condensed milk, 
passionfruit pulp and lemon 
juice in a bowl until well 
combined. Place 12 biscuit cups 
back into the patty pan. Spoon 1 
level tablespoon of mixture into 
each biscuit shell and bake for 10 
minutes or until just set. Set 
aside, in the pan, for 5 minutes to 
cool slightly before transferring 
to a wire rack to cool completely. 

Save the Date 

 1 - 3 June 2022 

National Reconciliation Week 

2 June 2022 

National Reconciliation Week 

Reconciliation Breakfast 

Assembly (G1/2 Prayer) 

3 June 2022 

Lay Led Liturgy (G3/4) 

6 June 2022 

INTERACT Meeting 

 

8 June 2022 

Year Level Meeting 

9 June 2022 

Assembly (G3/4 Prayer) 

10 June 2022 

Lay Led Liturgy (X1/2) 

11 June 2022 

Junior Vicki Wilson Netball 

12 June 2022 

Junior Vicki Wilson Netball 

14 June 2022 

Parent Forum: Co-curricular 

Opportunities  

15 June 2022 

House Meeting 

16 June 2022 

Assembly (C1/2 Prayer) 

17 June 2022 

Lay Led Liturgy (X3/4) 

23 June 2022 

Last Day of Term 2 

Assembly (C3/4 Prayer) 

24 June 2022 

Boarders’ Travel Day 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Prayer  

We gather from many walks of life, 
but we are unified as one heart 

in the body of Christ. 
In our time of worship, 

open our ears to hear your voice, 
open our eyes to see your glory, 

open our minds to receive your word, 
open our hearts to perceive your 

presence. 
 

Amen.  

Year 9 Retreat: The Homeless    
Experience 
This year, we welcomed back Julie Inskip and  
Rachelle, from St Vincent de Paul, to facilitate  
a workshop for the day. With a focus on the  
vulnerable in our society, Julie gave a face and  
voice to those in our community who experience  
Homelessness. Founded in the Catholic Social  
Teachings, Julie was able to recontextualize  
personal Values and connect these with the Gospel  
Values in discussions and activities with our Mercy Girls. 
 

Student Wellbeing: Community Engagement 
Last weekend our Saviour Sisters competed for the second 
year in a row at the Toowoomba Eisteddfod. Mr Jed Burley 
and Mrs Jenni Potter have been working hard with these girls 
and should be proud of their efforts – they are sounding 
wonderful! The Choir set out to beat last year’s score of 78, 
and they achieved this with a final score of 82. The choir  
performed beautifully and received fantastic feedback from 
the adjudicators. 
 

Rosie’s 
On Sunday, Mrs Loi, Bianca, Sandrine, Daniella and I headed 
out to Wilsonton Heights Park for the weekly Sunday Street 
Retreat with the Toowoomba Rosie’s Team, led by Mandy.  
Many conversations were had with the families who came 
along on Sunday for the BBQ. These families presented from 
many cultures and walks of life, and of all ages. Our girls took 
great delight in chatting with these families and learning 
more about them and their circumstances.  



From our Chaplain 
My name is Chappy Cath and I love my new role 
here at St Saviour’s College as the new Chaplain. 

Toowoomba has always been home to me. I have 
one older sister and two younger brothers, and 
they all have kids which makes me the fun Aunty 
of eight nieces and nephews! Over the past four years I have 
undertaken fulltime study doing a Bachelor of Ministry to 
increase my passion that I have for people. My faith has been 
enriched throughout this time which has given me a better 
understanding of who I am and my purpose in life. I know that 
we are all called to make a difference in the world and the key 
factor to reaching our world is by us starting with our 
immediate circle of connection. Our families, our 
neighbourhoods, our workplace our local community.  I 
believe that if each of us does one intentional act of kindness 
throughout our day, we can make our world a better place. 

I look forward to an awesome year ahead of us here at St 
Saviour’s College. Catherine Skuse, College Chaplain  

From the College Counsellor 
Important numbers for professional mental health 
and crisis support:  
- Emergency Services 000 

- Toowoomba Base Hospital 07 4616 6000 

- Mental Health Access Line 1300 642 255 

- Suicide Call Back Service 1300 659 467 

- Lifeline crisis support  13 11 14 

- Kids Helpline 1800 551 800 

- Parentline 1300 301 300 

- Mensline Australia 1300 78 99 78 

- Family and Child Connect 12 32 64 

- DV Connect 

    - Women’s Helpline 1800 811 811 

    - Men’s Helpline 1800 600 636 

    - Sexual Assault Helpline 1800 010 120 
 

The CANVAS Student Wellbeing Course has information on looking 
after your mental health and wellbeing, staying connected to the 
school community, professional helplines, and contact details for 
the Pastoral Care Team.  Renee Hunter, College Guidance 

Meet our Superheroes 
Julian Smith: Teacher  –  Maths and Science 

Favourite Food: Pretty much any fresh 
seafood.  Green-lipped mussels are one 
of the best. 
Favourite Quote: Psalm 1.  The whole 
thing.  It is worth a read. 
What are three things you would like students to 
remember about you? I believe in my students.  It is such 
a privilege to be working with them.. I would love to think 
that my students remember me as someone who 
encouraged them. 
Where is your home town? Warkworth, New Zealand 
If you weren’t a teacher, you would be… either an 
engineer or doing something in construction – something 
both technical and creative. 

Denim For Dolly Campaign 
Do It For Dolly Day is a day dedicated to bringing the community 
together, spreading kindness and uniting in taking a stand against 
bullying. Last Friday, Xavier House led the Do It For Dolly initiative 
raising over $150 for the Foundation, and across all of the 
Homeclasses, made nearly 300 butterflies! This was such a 
massive effort, so thank you to everyone involved.  
 

Many thanks to Mr Hickey and the all the students for getting 
behind this initiative in such an enthusiastic and compassionate 
way.   


